
Minutes of the ASLCC Executive Council  
Thursday, January 18, 2018  

ASLCC Clubs & Organizations Room (STC 216) 

  

 I.  Call to Order  

a. ASLCC President Clinton Howard called the meeting to order on Thursday, 

January 18, 2018 at 8:03am.  

 II.  Members in Attendance  

a. Clinton Howard, Jake Laes, Scotty Renslow, Jenna LaFontaine, Lily James, William 

Braack, Alayna Dalgleish, Tom Gomez 

III. Members not in Attendance  

IV. Guests in Attendance  

a. Paz Clearwater 

V. Adoption of Agenda   

a. Clinton amenda the agend by adding the literacy program. Jake Laes moved to 

approve the minutes Alayna Dalgleish seconded the motion. Agenda was 

approved as written 

VI. Adoption of Minutes  

a. Jake Laes moved to approve the minutes Thomas Gomez seconded the motion. 

Approved as written  

VII. Guest Presentations  

a. None  

VIII. Unfinished Business  

a. None  

IX.  New Business  

a. Tech Fee meeting will be Thursday, January 25 @ 9AM. 

b. STC Remodel meeting is February 6th @ 9AM. 

c. Anyone interested in the tunnel of oppression needs to come up with ideas for 

the event before April. 

d. The applications for the literacy program need to be completed before Tuesday, 

January 23. 

 X.  Announcements & Round Table Reports  

a. Scotty Renslow has been preparing promotional material for the upcoming 

events. 
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b. Lily James has been helping with the food pantry and checking places around 

town for discounts as well as finding a vendor to provide soup for trivia night. 

c. Clinton Howard has been working on establishing the literacy program and he 

prepared MLK day. 

d. Jenna LaFontaine took minutes for this executive council meeting and prepared 

the agenda along with checking weekly reports. 

e. Jake Laes has been working on the mascot challenge with Tom and helping with 

the upcoming events. 

f. Paz has been working on the food pantry and scheduling for the quarter and 

preparing the club handbook. 

g. Tom Gomez has been working on budget for the quarter and upcoming events. 

h. William Braack has been working on posters and a playlist for the dodge ball 

event.  

i. Alayna Dalgleish has been working on the dodge ball posters and the playlist. 

XI.  Adjournment  

a. ASLCC president Clinton Howard adjourned the meeting at 8:58am   
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